
2024-25 Preschool Registration & Open House
Hubbard-Radcliffe Community School District would like to invite
parents with children born on or before September 15, 2021 to

register for preschool for the 2024-25 school year.
Use https://bit.ly/3OWyfrn or the QR Code to

access the sign-up. You can also
email Mr. Mangold for a link to

sign-up for registration
materials and any questions.
(bmangold@southhardin.org)

Registration officially begins on March 6, 2024 as families can come to school (front office)
during our Parent Teacher Conferences to pick up and return to the office at a later date, or
complete the registration packet here at school and leave with us. Parent Teacher Conferences
are on March 6th from 1:30 to 5:30pm and on March 7th from 3:45 to 7:45pm. Packets will
be available at the main office. Parents and guardians can also pick up registration packets
during our VIP family event on Friday, March 8th from 7:50 to 8:30.

Friday, March 8, we will mail an official preschool registration packet to all addresses submitted
on this sign-up who are not able to pick up a packet during Parent Teacher Conferences on
March 6 and 7th. Return completed registration packets by bringing them to the front office or
mailing it to the school as soon as possible.

*If you have any questions about the
preschool program, please call or email

Mrs. Zoske at 899-2111
(dzoske@southhardin.org)

An OPEN HOUSE will take place on Wednesday, April 17th. Times for the Open House will
be shared at a later date with everyone who has used the sign up or has submitted a
packet. Parents, please plan to attend the open house to see the classroom and visit with
Mrs. Zoske.

*Space is limited in the preschool program due to state guidelines.

We look forward to meeting you!
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